
NASSAU COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

Garden City, New York 11530 

Academic, Student Affairs & Enrollment Management Committee Meeting Minutes 

April 9, 2024 

 

The meeting of the Academic, Student Affairs & Enrollment Management Committee of the Board of Trustees 

was held on the eleventh floor of the Administrative Tower. The meeting was called to order by Trustee Tuman 

at 5:16 p.m. 

Committee Members Present:  Donna Tuman, Chair 

 Lynne D’Agostino  

 Leslie Vazquez 

 Kathy Weiss 

 Jorge Gardyn (ex-officio) 

 

Also in Attendance:  John Durso, Wanda Jackson, George Siberón 

 CAO Conzatti, Asst. VP Follick, Registrar Barkan  

1. Approval of Minutes 

Trustee Tuman requested a motion to approve the minutes of March 12, 2024. Trustee Weiss moved the 

motion; seconded by Trustee D’Agostino.  Motion carried 5-0.     

2. Enrollment Updates 

Registrar Barkan reported that summer registration is underway, and, comparing early April numbers from 

2023 to 2024, with 54 days until the start of the term, is up 10.62% with 10,658 credit counts and over 1,900 

students registered.  Our summer non-degree student applications and admits are slightly down, but we are up 

over 80 students registered.  Our summer visiting applications and admits are also slightly down, but we are 

up by 64 students registered. 
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During the last Finance meeting in discussion of the budget, there was a question on when tuition would be 

determined.  Asst. VP Follick praised Patti Noren and Financial Aid and IT staff for their efforts in processing 

FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid), while conveying that, by potentially passing our tuition 

rate much earlier, we could send out estimated financial aid packages weeks sooner, which would make a big 

difference for students to make timelier enrollment decisions. Typically, we have not distributed these 

packages until June or July, which is historically very late. 

Trustee D’Agostino inquired whether other departments hold “Shadow Student Days”?  


